
Celebrating Success From the Principal’s Desk 

As we near the end of the school year, the teachers are  

preparing your child’s formal written report for  

Semester 2.  A lot of thought, time and effort go into report 

writing as the teachers want to reflect on what the students 

have achieved and celebrate their personal learning gains. 

Reports will be handed out on Friday 14th  December.  Can I 

take this opportunity to thank our wonderful teachers for all 

the things they have done this year to enrich the learning of 

our students and community. 

We are also excited about the fantastic events coming up to 

celebrate the successful year we have had.  

Monday 10th December is our Presentation Day and we look 

forward to seeing our families and community members at 

this event. This is the opportunity to reflect and celebrate 

our achievements for 2018. 

On Monday night we also  have our Year 6 farewell, an  

exciting celebration where we will celebrate the educational 

journey of our Year 6 students and wish them well as they 

embark on the next stage of their life and learning. 

Tuesday the 11th of December we have our final  

Scripture sessions as well as our Parent and Community 

Helpers Afternoon tea.  
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Returning Late to School 2019  

If your child is going on leave at the end of the year and 
will not return to school on Wednesday 30 January 2019, 
please complete the “2019 School Planning” note that is 
attached to this week’s newsletter along with a copy of 
your travel itinerary and return it to the office asap. This 
information is required so we can keep a place open for 
your child next year. If your child will not be  
returning to Belmore South PS next year, please complete 
this form asap and return to the office to assist with the  
forming classes for 2019. 

Congratulations Mr Aggett !!! 

On Tuesday Mr Aggett received  recognition for his  

contribution to Public Education at the Beverly Hills  

Principal’s Network Award ceremony . It was a lovely to 

share the afternoon with Mr Aggett as he received this 

well deserved award alongside many worthy recipients  

from across the Metropolitan South Operational  

Directorate.  

 

Whole School Picnic 

Thank you to the students, teachers, staff and our amazing 

Parents and P&C for a great day out. 

It is such a pleasure to be a school community that join  

together to have fun in the sun and celebrate a wonderful 

year of learning. 
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Every fortnight, Positive  
Behaviour for Learning (PBL) 
is part of our Gemstone 
Learning Team meetings. 
This is a time where  
students discuss areas of 

concern that need to be focused on to ensure our 
school’s wide expectations and school rules of being 
safe, being respectful  and being an active learner, are 
followed.  
 
This fortnight, our focus is on:    

 
I understand and use the sandpit timetable 
  
  
I play at the sandpit on my allocated day 

 
  
I share the equipment in the sand pit and let 
others play 

WHAT’S ON THIS TERM 

Mon 10 Dec    Yr 6 Farewell 

Mon 10 Dec    Presentation Day 

Tue 11 Dec     School Helpers Thankyou 

Wed 19 Dec    Leavers Assembly 

Wed 19 Dec    Last Day of School Year 

Wed 30 Jan     First day back for Yr 1-6 

 

 
Dear Parents and Caregivers 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This special ceremony is a wonderful opportunity to reward  
students for achieving success across a range of school  
activities. All students will also participate in musical  
performances with their stage.  

We look forward to celebrating student achievements  
together with our community.  

Kind Regards, 

 

BSPS Staff and Students 

 
Year 6 Farewell  

 

Just a reminder that the Year 6 Farewell is being held on 
Monday 10 December from 6.00pm – 9.00pm at  
Canterbury Leagues Club. The Farewell is for all Year 5 & 6 
students. As Year 5 children have been in classes and 
sporting teams and shared numerous experiences with 
Year 6, many friendships have been formed. Therefore, it 
is a fitting tradition for Year 5 to farewell Year 6 at this 
event.  

There is a bistro in the club if parents wish to have dinner 
while the Farewell is under way. Year 6 parents are  
invited to join their children at 8.30pm in the function 
room. Year 5 parents may collect their children at 
9.00pm. There is a waterfall/rainforest area if parents 
would like to take photos of their children before the 
Farewell commences. 



Congratulation to Ms Sallis on the 

safe arrival of her second son Leo. 

We  look forward to meeting him in 

the new year. 

Before & After School Care 

There is NO adult supervision at our school before 8:30 am 

and after 3:15 pm.  

We understand that many parents have work  duties but 

ask families  make arrangements with extended family, 

friends or neighbours for the supervision of your child/

children outside of school hours.  

Alternatively register your child with the wonderful   

onsite  Before and After School Care provider.  

TASK can be contacted on 1300 827 500 or visit  

task-kids.com.au  

https://belmoresouth-task.hubworks.com.au/ 

 
 
 

Library Book 

Returns 
 

A friendly reminder to our students and their families to 

return all Belmore South Public School Library book as soon 

as possible. Borrowing for the school year has ceased in  

order to complete our 2018 stocktake. Students with  

overdue loans will be issued with a final overdue notice that 

will contain details of payments required for missing loans.  
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Health Care 

Plans 2019 
Does your child have a health condition? 

Asthma, Allergy, Anaphylaxis or other concern? 

We ask all families to work closely with the school to  

ensure we can offer the best care for your child.  

All families must take medications such as Ventolin 

home at the end of the year and send new Plans and 

Medications in 2019. This is to ensure all of our infor-

mation and equipment is kept valid and up to date. 

Please make a date to visit your doctor in January 2019 

and ensure they   

1. review your child’s medical condition 

2. fill out all health care plans, these have been sent 

home by our office staff to students with existing 

plans 

3. Write a new script for medication 

On the 1st day back to school please bring your child’s 

updated medication and plan to the office. 

If the school isn't aware of your child’s condition, please 

come to the office and pick up forms before the end of 

the year. 

 

BELMORE SOUTH HAS TALENT 

Monday 17th December is our annual talent quest with  
some spectacular shows in the 2018 program. 
Please come along and join the fun as our Belmore South all  
stars take to the stage and let their talent shine. 
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Last Thursday 29th November, 16 boys from Stage 2 to 3 participated in the Term 4 Futsal Gala Day at Morris Iemma  

IndoorSports Centre. We had 2 teams of 8 compete against Chullora, Hampden Park, Belmore North and McCullums Hill. 

 

The Belmore South 1 team played 4 games, winning one game against Belmore North  

with a score of 3-1. The Belmore South 2 team played 3 games,  scoring 2 excellent goals. 

 

Each game lasted for 18 minutes with 5 players on the court at a time. 

 

Well done to ALL boys who participated. 

 

Mrs Li and Miss McLeod 

 

 

Belmore South Team 1 

Belmore South Team 2 

Term 4 Futsal Gala Day 
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On behalf of all the library users, I want to thank our wonderful  

parents for volunteering to help covering our books in the library. 

Thank you for all your help and support this year in maintaining our 

school resources. 

 
Ms. Pogalva 
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Dear Belmore South, 

Final General Meeting 2018 

On November 29th our final General Meeting of the year was held. We would like to thank all who attended. 

The Minutes will be available in Week 9 and will be placed in the school’s office in the waiting area. They will 

also be available via email from the Secretary. If you would like a copy, please send a message to  

belmoresthsecretary@gmail.com and one will be forwarded to you.   

 

Casual Vacancy: Secretary 
At the recent meeting the position of Secretary was declared vacant, leaving a casual vacancy available for the 
beginning of 2019. 
 
First General Meeting of 2019 

The First General Meeting in 2019 will be held on Monday February 11th at 6.30pm in the Teacher’s 

Staffroom. ALL WELCOME. 

 

WORKING BEES: Stocktake in the Library 

In Week 9, the librarian will be conducting a stocktake of the books in the library. Any willing helpers would be 
greatly appreciated.  
PLEASE REMEMBER TO SIGN-IN AT THE FRONT OFFICE AND COLLECT A VISITOR’S BADGE.  
 
Tuesday: Working Bee   
The Tuesday 11th December working bee will still be held in the Community Room from 9.30am until 11.30am. 
This will be the final working bee for the year. If there is limited work in the Community Room, we will move 
up to the library to assist with the stocktake. 
Thank you to all the volunteers who have contributed their time and effort to these working bees.  
 
Uniform Shop 

On Tuesday 4th December the Uniform Shop sold discontinued stock for half price. If you missed the sale, we 

would like you to know there are still long-sleeved polos in various sizes available for the bargain half-price of 

$16!!!   

 

Thank you all for your continued support,  

Belmore South P&C Association 

mailto:belmoresthsecretary@gmail.com


Dear Parents and Carers 

Many of our families have received  large fines over the past few weeks for a variety of traffic offences outside our school. 

We ask that you obey all road rules and take care extra care around our school streets. As we approach the holiday period 

we understand that life is busy but disregarding road signs or our students safety is not acceptable and you will be fined. 
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